
 
 
 

Hospitals of Regina Foundation inaugural Four Seasons Ball helps make children’s 
lives better in southern Saskatchewan 

 
June 5, 2017, Regina, SK – The southern Saskatchewan community reaffirmed its commitment to children’s 
health care at the inaugural Four Seasons Ball on June 3. As a result, much-needed funds will be invested in 
pediatric services through Hospitals of Regina Foundation.  
 
“The Foundation is committed to supporting a world-class pediatrics program, so children across southern 
Saskatchewan have access to specialized health care when they need it most,” says Dino Sophocleous, 
president and CEO. “It was a truly memorable evening. Thanks to our most dedicated sponsors, donors, 
supporters and volunteers, we are doing our part to create better lives and promising futures for children in 
our community.” 
 
The Four Season’s Ball, proudly presented by GMS, brought the community together for one unforgettable 
evening in support of Regina’s Pediatric Services. Held at the Conexus Arts Centre, a capacity crowd enjoyed a 
magnificent black-tie event featuring a six-course gourmet dinner, unique performers, a lively after party, and 
entertainment from legendary performer and feature entertainer Martin Short. 
 
“GMS was thrilled to be the presenting sponsor of the inaugural Four Seasons Ball, promoting the critical role 
of Regina’s Pediatric Services,” says John Salmond, president and CEO. “The Ball was a magnificent experience, 
bringing together friends and neighbours to make a meaningful difference in the lives of children in our 
community.” 
 
Every year, Regina’s hospitals see more than 2,000 inpatient pediatric cases from viral infections and broken 
bones to acute sickness and chronic diseases. Another 5,000 children are seen in our outpatient program while 
the Wascana Rehabilitation Centre has more than 17,000 pediatric visits per year.  
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ABOUT HRF 
In 1987, an inspired group of volunteers came together to make better lives for the people of southern 
Saskatchewan by establishing Hospitals of Regina Foundation. As we celebrate our 30th anniversary, we wish to 
thank you for your unwavering support, generosity and dedication to enhancing the lives of people you care 
about in our community. Your on-going support will mean ever-improving health care for people in need, 
across southern Saskatchewan. 
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Bonnie Monteith 
Director, Marketing and Communications 
Hospitals of Regina Foundation 
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